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To:  Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services Waiver Providers 
From:  Holly Wimsatt, Director, Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services 

Re:  Waiver Provider Survey (excluding Case Management) 

Date:  June 8, 2023 

 
The Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services’ (BDDS) mission is “To connect people with 
disabilities and their families to resources and supports to live their best life.” To further this 
mission, BDDS is enhancing the case managers and providers experience in the BDDS Portal. 
 
In an effort to gather input from waiver providers, a post go-live survey has been created for 
providers to offer input that will continue to inform the BDDS Portal training resources 
and potential system enhancements.   
 
Please complete the survey on or before June 23rd.  The survey is available at: 
https://forms.office.com/g/sQ607kiBFD The survey should take less than 15 minutes to 
complete. 
 
Your input is an integral part of systems consolidation and for future enhancements to the BDDS 
Portal. Thank you in advance for your contribution to the success of the systems consolidation 
project.  
 
Questions or comments related to this survey, the BDDS Portal or the BDDS Gateway may be 
submitted to BDDS.SCPHelp@fssa.in.gov. 
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